
New Court of Arbitration in the World of eSports 

Our firm has been tasked to set up and administer a new court of arbitration in 

the world of esports. The court’s mission will be to decide financial disputes in a 

certain esports community in a very quick and cost-efficient manner. 

The public announcement and launch are scheduled for November this year. At 

this time, we are looking to compile a list of arbitrators who will decide those 

financial disputes. The requirements are as follows:

 Qualification as a lawyer (registration with the relevant bar is not required)

 Professional experience in arbitration and, preferably, in the esports and/or 

sports sectors

 Very good command of the English language (orally and in writing)

 Sufficient availability to be very responsive in case management matters and 

to deliver the arbitral award within a short period of time

 Willingness to work for a modest fee 

We highly welcome applications by all persons meeting the above requirements. If 

you would like to apply, please submit your CV and any relevant supporting 

documentation by Friday, 20 September 2024 to applications@martens.legal. 

After expiry of the deadline, we will compile a shortlist of the most promising 

candidates and conduct virtual interviews with those on the list. 

Should you have any questions on the above, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at the above-mentioned email address.

Public Call for Arbitrators
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